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File #:  Version: 122-792 Name: Presentation on Higuera Bridge Replacement
Project and Ballona Creek Bike Path Connectivity to
Higuera Street Project.

Status:Type: Presentation Informational Item

File created: In control:2/18/2022 Mobility, Traffic & Parking Subcommittee

On agenda: Final action:2/22/2022

Title: Receive a Presentation on Higuera Bridge Replacement Project and Ballona Creek Bike Path
Connectivity to Higuera Street Project.

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments:

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Receive a Presentation on Higuera Bridge Replacement Project and Ballona Creek Bike Path
Connectivity to Higuera Street Project.

Meeting Date: February 22, 2022

Contact Person: Sammy Romo, Senior Civil Engineer, Engineering Division

Phone Number: (310) 253-5619

Action Item: Yes [X]   No [  ] Attachments: Yes [  ]   No [X]

Fiscal Impact: Yes [X]   No [  ] General Fund: Yes [  ]   No [X]

Public Notice: E-Mail via GovDelivery: (02/19/2022)
Meetings and Agendas - Mobility, Traffic & Parking Subcommittee
Notify Me - Construction, Street Maintenance and Closures
Stay Informed - Bicycle & Pedestrian / Culver CityBus / Construction
Street Maintenance and Closures

Dept Approval: Yanni Demitri, Public Works Director/City Engineer (02/19/2022)
______________________________________________________________________

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION

Construction began on the Higuera Street Bridge Replacement Project September 2021 and is
projected to conclude by the end of 2022. The project includes replacing the old bridge with 4 vehicle
lanes, 2 bike lanes, and sidewalks. Recent construction activities include demolition of the outer
portions of the bridge, earthwork, and drilling of foundation piles.
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File #: 22-792, Version: 1

The Ballona Creek Bike Path Connectivity to Higuera Street Project consists of construction of a 400
ft long ramp to connect Higuera St to the Ballona Creek Bike Path, as well as retaining walls and
landscape/irrigation. The project will start February 2022 or early March.

The Ballona Creek Bike Path is temporarily closed between National Blvd and Duquesne Ave
through mid-May 2022 due to slope demolition and earthwork activities.

Staff will provide an overview and update of the projects and answer questions.

FISCAL ANALYSIS

Higuera Street Bridge Replacement Project is funded through Federal Highway Bridge Program
funds administered through Caltrans, as well as local matching funds. The cost for construction is
$6.4 million.

The Ballona Creek Bike Path Connectivity to Higuera Street Project is funded through a grant from
Metro and local matching funds. The cost for construction is $1.2 million.

ATTACHMENTS

None
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